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Hesperia Crews Limit Fire to One Room, Find Family Cat 
 

Date/Time: Tuesday, April 7, 2020, 12:06 am 

Location:  15900 Block of Palm Ave, Hesperia 

Incident: Residential Structure Fire 

 

Summary:  Shortly after midnight #SBCoFD crews were dispatched a reported residential fire in the 15900 

block of Palm Lane in Hesperia. 

 

Crews arrived within 8 minutes to find smoke and fire in one room and an adjacent wall. Crews quickly 

deployed hose lines to limit the fire spread & also completed a search for occupants. While the searches for 

human occupants came up negative, crews found a cat and reunited the family with their pet. Once the fire was 

knocked down and searches clear, crews transitioned their efforts on salvage & overhaul operations. 

 

San Bernardino County Fire responded with (3) Engines, a Truck, a Battalion Chief, a Medic Ambulance and a 

Fire Investigator. Red Cross was also requested to assist with temporary living assistance. 
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